Red Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to Summer Term!

This week we have been learning about poetry and rhyming and focused our learning around the poem ‘Don’t’ by Michael
Rosen. The children have made their own rhyming strings and performed poetry to the whole class. Well done to all the chil-
dren!

In Maths this week we have being learning how to calculate using ten frames, and had a challenge to identify the sums that
were true or false.

We also started our new RE Topic of ‘Good News’. The children were thinking about the good news they have heard or told to
a loved one.

NEXT WEEK

We will be using film to inspire our Literacy learning next week. Our maths focus will be subtraction within 10 and we will con-
tinue to learn about Good News in RE.

REMINDERS
PE day is Tuesday and children should come to school dressed in their PE Kit and trainers.
Books are changed on Tuesday and Friday. Please make sure you write a comment in the yellow reading record.
Parents evenings are being held on Zoom on the 27" and 29" April. Please book an appointment on the online booking system.

If you have applied for your child to attend Nature Club please note letters will be sent out soon to confirm the details and ar-
rangements.

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@marqaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and

we will be in touch.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton



mailto:red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk

